Director's Report for March 24, 2014
1. The Carol Yoakum Memorial brought in $1730.00 for the Willard Community Center.  The money is earmarked for supplies that will be needed at the Lakeview Child Care Preschool House this Fall.  A big thank you goes to the Yoakum family for designating Willard to receive the memorials.

2. There has been some issues with the boiler this winter but I think that with the help of Nifco Mechanical, ETI and others we have it set to meet our needs.  We have had some cold days this winter but it seems to be working just fine now.  We have the boiler water set to run at 110 degrees if the outside air is 50 and 175 degrees if the outside air is 0.  Other minor adjustments were made and we are much more comfortable.  

For your information ETI has not yet gotten paid for their services, over $8000.00, through the Re-Energize Program.  Marty with ETI keeps trying to collect and keeps getting the run around.  
3. We had 92 children here over Spring Break for child care.  The weather was up and down but we did get to enjoy some long afternoons outside.  

